Daily Announcements September 10, 2020

Good morning Mustangs!

Students: If you have lost your mask during lunch or recess, please check the bulletin boards in the lunchroom. Masks that are found will be hanging there. **DO NOT TAKE masks that do not belong to you.**

Please check the lost and found table near the gym for any missing items.

Sports News: 7th & 8th Grade volleyball practice will be held today at 3:15 in the gym. You must have a sport physical on file to participate.

Students: If you are having locker issues, please email Mrs. Shinn.

Cross Country News: The cross country teams competed in the John Bruder Invitational last evening at Shepherd High School. The boys' team took 4th overall, while the girls took fifth place. Top finishers for the team were Hope Fitzgibbon and Logan Brawt, with nearly every runner finishing with a season best on the 2 mile. The teams compete this Saturday at home. Great job, Mustangs!

Have a great day, Mustangs.

Please stand for the Pledge